
STATE OF IOWA 
 

BEFORE THE IOWA UTILITIES BOARD 
 

 
IN RE: 
 
INTERSTATE POWER AND LIGHT 
COMPANY and PRESTON MUNICIPAL 
UTILITIES 

 

 
 
 

DOCKET NO. SPU-2021-0015 
 

 

 
JOINT RESPONSE TO REVISED MAP 

 
Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) and Preston Municipal Utilities 

(PMU) hereby submit this joint response to the Staff Correspondence of Ms.  

Trisha Quijano, Utility Analyst, of the Iowa Utilities (Board) Regulatory analysis 

section, filed in the above-referenced docket on February 21, 2022 (Staff 

Correspondence).   

The Staff Correspondence requested that: 

IPL, PMU, and OCA review the attached map and file a response 
within five days that states whether the attached map is accurate and 
in “final” form.  
 

RESPONSE: 

 With regard to the parcel that IPL is currently serving in PMU’s service 

territory east of the City of Preston, which PMU is transferring to IPL, IPL and PMU 

respond that the map attached to the correspondence does not accurately reflect 

how their respective service territory boundary lines should exist following the 

resolution of this proceeding.   

The address for this parcel is 44180 17th Street, Preston, and is identified in 

Exhibit 3A and Exhibit 3B of the Joint Petition for Adjustment of Service.  As 

depicted on the map attached (Attachment A) to this Joint Response, the western 
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IPL parcel line should align with the existing service boundary line between PMU 

and Maquoketa Valley Electric Cooperative (MVEC) to the north of the parcel, and 

the service boundary line between IPL and PMU to the south should align with the 

western side of the parcel as shown on the map attached to the Staff 

Correspondence. 

IPL and PMU thank Board Staff and Office of the Chief Information Officer 

(OCIO) Staff for their continued efforts on this issue.  IPL and PMU staff would be 

happy to arrange a conference call with Board Staff and OCIO staff to discuss 

these boundary lines in further detail, if desired.  

IPL and PMU have conferred with the Office of Consumer Advocate (OCA) 

about the Joint Response and OCA has no objection. 

Dated this 28th day of February, 2022.  

Respectfully submitted, 

INTERSTATE POWER AND LIGHT 
COMPANY 
 
By:  /s/ Andrew D. Cardon   
Andrew D. Cardon 
Managing Corporate Counsel 
200 First Street S.E. 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401 
Telephone: (319) 786-4236  
andrewcardon@alliantenergy.com 
   
 

PRESTON MUNICIPAL UTILITIES 
 
 
By:  /s/ Melissa Burken Mommsen 
Melissa Burken Mommsen 
Attorney at Law, P.C. 
131 West Gillet Street 
P.O. Box 69 
Preston, IA 52069 
Telephone: (563) 689-3456 
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